Drive-thru Safaris are available on the following weekends:

April 15, 16, 22, 23, 29
(Closed Easter Sunday)

Drive-thru Safari Guidelines

The Drive-thru safari offers a new experience with our safari animals.
Visitors are invited to stay in their own vehicles as they drive through our
safari fields and meet animals from all over the world. For the safety of
visitors and the animals the following rules and precautions must be
followed:

Visitors will have to sign a waiver before entering safari fields

Strict 5 mph speed limit (USDA requirement for animal safety)

You must remain in your vehicle during the entirety of the tour

Pets are not permitted in vehicle

Jeeps and convertibles MUST have tops and doors on and all vehicles
must keep all doors and trunks closed (Mesh doors on jeeps not
permitted)

No riding in the bed of pickup trucks

No motorcycles, motor homes, buses, or trailers

Touching animals is not encouraged

Feeding animals is prohibited

Loud noises are not permitted — including honking, music, and yelling

n addition, please note:

e The drive-thru trail is an unpaved, dirt trail with loose stones, possible
animal dung, and occasional mud puddles

e Some animals may not be visible on every drive-thru

No refunds for any reason after entering safari fields

e Price for the drive-thru will be $8/person ages 3 and up. Admission to the
park is not charged during the weekends of the Drive-thru.



